
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

                                       

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What an action-packed 

month we have had in 

Grade 1! I am so proud of 

the students for their hard 

work and adaptability. 

Read below to find out 

what we learned! 

 

In English Language, we 

finished our Cornerstone 

book with a unit on 

friendships. We also read 

our second novel, “Nate 

the Great and the 

Monster Mess,” which we 

loved! We will finish out 

our school year with lots 

of fun reading, writing, 

and spelling activities! 

 

In Mathematics, the 

month of May was all 

about data and 

graphing! We practiced 

creating bar graphs, tally 

charts, and pictographs. 

In June we will complete 

a unit on money! 

 

In Social Studies, we 

discussed what it’s like to 

grow up and the special 

events and experiences 

we have in our lives! Our 

last until will explore 

global citizenship and 

what it means to be 

diverse citizens of the 

world!  

 

In Science, structures 

were the focus of the 

month! We also learned 

about architects and 

engineers. Science next 

month will feature 

nocturnal animals and 

fun experiments!   

 

In Art, we had a great 

time creating portraits of 

ourselves as babies and 

adults to go along with 

our social studies unit! 

The last month of the 

year will feature lots of 

fun, colorful summer art.  

 

Happy May! 

Miss Gina 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

Children’s Day 
June 1st  

 

Corpus Christi & Day Off 
June 11-12th  

 

Parent Meeting 
June 15th 

 

End of Year Ceremony 
June 26th  

 

 

 

 


